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Mark Your Calendar!
Give for Good Louisville is September 17th!

Give for Good Louisville is an extraordinary day of the year where we can celebrate and
support local non-profit organizations. Muslim Americans for Compassion is proud to join
this year's event.

Please take a moment to view our page and mark your calendars for the day of giving:
September 17th! We'll be highlighting work done by volunteers and officers in the days
leading up to the big event. Please look through the Give for Good website to learn of our
fellow compassionate citizens and the great work they do.

Learn more at: https://www.givegab.com/nonprofits/muslim-americans-for-compassion!

MAC and APPNA Distribute Relief Packages in Memory
​of Dr. Rubina Inayat

The Association of Physicians of
Pakistani descent of North America
(APPNA) and Muslim Americans for
Compassion (MAC), with the help
of an amazing volunteer Father
James Channan OP, distributed
COVID-19 emergency relief
packages in Yazman Mandi, near
Bahawalpur, Pakistan, on July 7,
2020. These were delivered among
local Christians, Muslims and
Hindus in loving memory of Dr
Rubina Inayat, a selfless soul and
tireless volunteer who recently
departed us.  

Learn More of Dr. Inayat's Great Work!

Dr. Muhammad Babar and Pastor F. Bruce Williams
Talk Compassion on Wave3

Bates Memorial Baptist Church Pastor Dr. F. Bruce Williams and Muslim Americans for
Compassion (MAC) President Dr. Muhammad Babar joined Dawne Gee (Wave 3) to
discuss ways Louisville can move forward with compassion in these difficult times. This
was a wonderful long form conversation.

https://www.givegab.com/nonprofits/muslim-americans-for-compassion
https://macus.org/4310-2/
https://pdfhost.io/v/Bwh2uD3f5_MAC_Annual_Report.pdf


The full video can be found here: www.wave3.com/video/2020/06/04/dr-william-dr-babar-
discuss-ways-louisville-can-move-forward-with-compassion/

Thank you to Wave3 News for this opportunity!

Don't Miss MAC's
Half Year Report!

MAC was hard at work in the first half of
2020, promoting interfaith relations across
Kentucky and providing resources for front
line workers during Coronavirus.

Click the image to your left to visit our
downloadable PDF!

Dr. Babar Joins “Ky Seniors
for Joe Biden

Community Event”

Dr. Babar participated as one of the
panelists in the virtual event “Kentucky
Seniors for Biden Community Event” with
Kentucky State Reps. Joni Jenkins and
Derrick Graham on June 18th, 2020. There
was discussion of the Biden campaign’s
plans and policies for Older Americans and
ways to take action with the campaign
including a workshop for writing Letters to
the Editor in Kentucky.

Stay Connected to MAC

We would love to keep you informed on all
of our wonderful projects and initiatives.

READ MORE.

DONATE

http://www.wave3.com/video/2020/06/04/dr-william-dr-babar-discuss-ways-louisville-can-move-forward-with-compassion/
http://macus.org/stay-connected-to-mac/
https://www.paypal.com/cgi-bin/webscr?cmd=_s-xclick&hosted_button_id=252GQKG463FFL&source=url
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